
All rates are quoted subject to availability and alteration. All discounted rates quoted are limited 
offers and may be subject to a minimum night’s stay. 
 
While every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of all information. Ardtara does not 
accept liability for any errors or omissions and reserves the right to change information. 
 
We understand the concerns around the uncertainty created by the spread of Covid-19 and for, 
bookings up until 30th of September, our cancellation policy will not take effect. Should you wish 
to cancel a reservation prior to arrival, we kindly ask that you inform us with as much notice as 
possible. This date will be reviewed and extended if necessary to give you peace of mind when 
booking a getaway with us.  
 
For bookings after that date Ardtara has a strict policy of 72 hours’ notice. In the event of 
Ardtara not being notified of a cancellation the first night's accommodation will automatically be 
charged to your credit card. Please note for Saturday reservations or bank holidays we require 7 
days’ notice in order to avoid the cancellation charge. 
 
Please phone us direct in order to cancel your reservation. For any special requests please do 
not hesitate to contact us directly. 


